
From the Desk of the President: 

 

Special points of interest: 

 If	you	would	like	your	newsletter	emailed	to	you	contact	Cindy	Layne	or	Stacy	Kline	

 Contact	Jeff	Siler	or	Larry	Waters		for	CARB	Merchandise	and	watch		for	our	end	of	the	year	blow	out	

Have	you	picked	your	bowling	teams:	See	inside	of	the	newsletter	for	more	info	

We	are	accepting	donations	of	candy	and	bikes	for	the	Clyde	Ellis/Snake	Parade	in	March	
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Happy Holidays 
December 2019  

Dear Members, 
 
    2019... What a Season of transition, of growth and renewal! As C.A.R.B. 
enters into it’s 68th YEAR let us acknowledge the wisdom of our By-
Laws and the Club’s ability to continue to evolve and promote our rich 
local racing heritage and beloved Sport! As tenures end and new ones 
begin... C.A.R.B. ultimately puts it’s trust & power in YOU, the Members! 
     

 May we continue to give of ourselves for the greater good of our local 
racing Community and may we learn daily how to be the best possible 
representatives of those that have given of themselves before us! As we 
enter 2020, may God Bless our Local Tracks, Drivers, Teams, Families 
and Fans! Please KNOW that you are all a part of something very special 
within C.A.R.B. and the Hall Of Fame & Museum... our Clubs are rare in 
our tenure & structure, not to be taken for granted! I would like to 
personally thank our 2019 Board & Ofϐicers, Volunteers and Sponsors! 
You have each enriched my family’s lives beyond measure and I look 
forward to my continued journey within our Revered Organizations of 
C.A.R.B. and C.A.R.B. Hall Of Fame & Museum, Inc.! 
 
Sincerely, 
Justin Lawson 
C.A.R.B. President  



Please check your dates on your membership dues, if you need to renew or know someone that wants 
to join please contact me. Bob Reber 816-665-4987 or e-mail bobreber@hotmail.com 
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From the Desk of the Membership Secretary: 

Family Matters: 

Our 2020 Officers & Board members: 

We would like to congratulate our 2020 Ofϐicers and Board Members.  All Nominations were voted 
on  at the December 21st General Membership Meeting.  They will take oath January 12, 2020 at our 
General Membership meeting. 

 

President:		Shelby Manthe 
Vice	President:		Shawna Powell 
Secretary:				Cindy Layne 
Treasurer:			Linda Howell 
Membership	Secretary:			Bob Reber 
Sergeant	at	Arms:				Jeff Siler 
                                         Myron Powell 
 
 
  

 
 

Remember those listed in Family MaƩers in your thoughts and prayers. Contact Sharon Reber with any 
family maƩers at (816) 665‐4987 or by email hreber9@hotmail.com  

Sending Thoughts and Prayers:  Buz Kaster in rehab, Terry Wantland in rehab, Virgil Chapman ill, Carla 
Layne mild heart aƩack but is back home, Ray Boyles wife Sandy ill, Virgil Chapman ill,  Fred Broski wife 
Jane in Rehab for knee surgery, Lyle Farrand Nephew Wes Farrand, Joan Ellis is ill,  

Surgery’s: Jon Backland eye surgery  

Sympathy: Donnie Brown Mother passed,  Gary Donaldson wife Kelli’s Grandmother passed. Charlene 
Karrick Niece/ Randy Hand Cousin passed from Cancer. 

Directors	(5	to	be	voted	in):					
																																						
Stacy Kline 
Mary Marshall                                                                      
Heather  Reber                                                                         
Sharon Reber   
Skip Richardson 
                                                                   



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello everyone, hope you enjoyed the Banquet. We presented our winners with their 
trophies. Our 2019 Champions were Haven Lawson, Nancy Manthe, Karsyn Reber and 

Johnathon Waters. We would like to congratulate each and every child that participated at 
the tracks. Watch for upcoming 2020 kick-off events and rules for our pinewood derby.  

See you at the races! 
 

Your Friend, Sparky 

As of December the total amount of blood donated is 11 pints 
for 2019. We are very much in need of blood donors for 2019.  

Winter months are always  a difϐicult time with the Blood 
Center; they are in dire need of blood and platelets. Please 
take time out of your busy schedule and plan on going to one 
of the following locations to donate. 

C.A.R.B. has always committed to donating 50 pints per year. 
It’s such a simple thing to do. Some day, you or a family 
member may have to use this service.  If you have any 
questions or need to know if you are allowed to donate 
because of health issues please contact me; Stacy (816) 808-
3476 or stacy3k99@gmail.com I have the do and don’ts of 
donating. 

C.A.R.B.’S computer code is ZO. Please use this code when you 
give blood or platelets 
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Blood Bank Report: 

The	locations	for	donating	are	at:	

	4040	Main	Street	Kansas	City,	MO	64111	

1124	West	40	Highway	Blue	Springs,	MO	

64015	

7265	N.	Oak	Trafϐicway	Gladstone,	MO	

64118	

16465	West	119th	Street	Olathe,	KS	66061		

Times	Square	Shopping	Center	10568	

Metcalf	Overland	Park,	KS	66212	

3122	Frederick	St.	Joseph,	MO	64506‐2955	

6220	Southwest	29th	Street,	Suite	100	

Topeka	KS	66614	

27th Annual Bowl-A-Thon 
Our Annual Bowl-a-thon is January 25, 2020 at  NKC Pro Bowl  505 E. 18th Street North Kansas City, Mo. 
Cost to bowl is $20.00 per person, plus shoe rental. If you would like to  have a team please complete 
the form that is inserted in this newsletter and send to Debbie Bergman with payment before January	
11th	to reserve your lane. If you do not have a team call Debbie and see if someone is looking for 
a team member. Please remember DO	NOT	ENTER	the bowling area, check in is at Finnigan’s Hall AT	
9:00	PM. We must  be courteous of the leagues that are bowling and give time for the center to 
clean before we can enter the bowling alley.  Food and drinks can be ordered on the Finnigan’s side of 
the bowling alley.  There will also be a rules meeting before anyone can enter the bowling alley. 
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64th Annual Awards Banquet recap: 

The 64th Annual Central Auto Racing Boosters Banquet was held on Saturday, December 7th, 2019 
at Finnigan's Hall, 505 E. 18th Ave., North Kansas City, MO 64116.  Every year CARB honors those 
persons who have unselϐishly dedicated their time, attention, and energy in helping the Club in its 
mission. The winners for the 2019 Special Awards are: 

Distinguished	Service	Award:		Bobby Layne 
Sportsman	of	the	Year:		Trevor Hand 
J.O.	“Pop”	Hartman	Award:		Myron Powell 
Virginia	Nelson	Achievement	Award:		Shawna Powell 
Tom	Karrick	Family	Award:	Truelove Family 
Tom	Wilson	Media	Person	of	the	Year:			Lisa Burlington 
Linda	Loos:		Sharon Reber 
Jud	Lawson	Award:		Bobby Layne 
Presidential	Service	Award:	Heather Reber 
Woman	Of	The	Year:	Sheryl Holcomb  
 
Congratulations to all and thank you for your dedication! 

 
 





 

CARB	OFFICERS: 
President:  Justin Lawson (913) 787-5388 
Vice President: Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054 
Secretary: Nicole Lawson  
Treasurer: Linda Howell  
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Sergeant-At-Arms:  Larry Waters (913) 219-9240 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585 
 

BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS: 
Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265 
Debbie Hand (913) 207-2252 
Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 
Shawna Powell (816) 807-7012 
Myron Powell   

 

 

Save the Date: 
Our next two General Membership meeting s are January 12, 2020 at 
1:15 to 3 and February 8, 2020 at 1:15 to 3.  The new location is 
Kansas City North Community Center, Multi-Purpose Room, 3930 NE 
Antioch Road, Kansas City, MO 64117  
 

Bowling tournament – January 25, 2020 
 World of Wheels – February 21-23, 2020 

  Snake Saturday – March 14, 2020 

HOF	OFFICERS:	

President: Karen Darling (660) 886-3989 
Vice President: Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 
Secretary:  
Treasurer: Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 
 
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS:		
Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390 
J.D. Cormack (816) 454-2263 
Ray Cunningham (913) 789-9487 
Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 
Bobby Layne (816) 476-7223 
Donna Marrs (913) 888-0539 
Terri Martin (816) 548-5563 
Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802 
Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 


